
Thank you to all the candidates who put themselves forward for 
the Member Nominated Trustee Director roles. 

Following the selection process, we are pleased to announce our successful candidates.

Congratulations to Eric Ling and Maria Pereira, 
and welcome to the Trustee Board! 
They both joined the Board on 4 June and will serve a 4-year term of office.

At the same time, 
we are pleased to 
also announce that 
Charlie Nissen 
and Tony Cooper 
continue as Trustee 
Directors and are 
now Company 
appointed Trustee 
Directors.

Trustee Directors:  
The Result!
Supporting our Plan

Full details of the current Trustee Board will be shared 
in the Autumn Newsletter to be issued later this year.


